31st Infantry Regiment Association General Membership – Business Meeting

Saturday 21 August 2010 10:30 am – Grand Ball Room Atlantis Resort and Casino, Reno NV

Doors open at 10:00 am

Welcome to our 2011 General Business meeting

Our format for the meeting this year is a little different and we hope you will appreciate the changes implemented.

As you entered the meeting room, you were checked in and given a package containing the meeting agenda and all attachments. We have a number of items to present and discuss seeking your approval and thought it would ease the process if you were afforded some time in advance to review our agenda items.

Our meeting will start at 10:30.

During the check-in process all voting members were also given a blue voting card. We ask that you use this card to exercise your vote. This year we elect to use a show of voting cards as opposed to a verbal voting process.

We would also ask that during the Slate of Officers agenda item, your voting card be used for all nominations and seconds of the process.

If perhaps you just completed your application for membership in the Association during this reunion and did not receive a voting card, please return to the check in desk so that we can rectify the error. Our membership list was validated just prior to the start of the reunion and updated as we were made aware of new members.

Our Regional Directors; Noah Halfacre, Bill Owen, John "Pops" McNichols, and David Wilson along with Chuck McCammon, Vice-Commander and SGT-at-Arms pro tem will oversee the voting process and validate the blue voting cards raised.

We would also ask that during the Slate of Officers agenda item, your voting card be used for all nominations and seconds of the process.

We thank you for your participation in the 2010 -31st Infantry Regiment Association General Business meeting.

Charlie Tapp

31st Infantry Regiment Association Commander